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BiLrL WiceiIn MP

NORTH HEREFORDSHIRE

Al

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr J McGeown
1 Weobley

Haraford

Freroeiuvrug

HR4 8QX

4 November 2015

Dear Mr McGeown

Ref: ZA26667/AT

Thank you very much for coming to see me at my surgéry in Bromyard on
Friday. | was very concerned to hear about the problems regarding your wife
Megan, your children and Herefordshire Social Services and | agree that the

current situation is particularly unsatisfactory.

‘As you have requested, | will write to Jo Davidson, the Director of Children’s

Wellbeing at Herefordshire Council, to ask if they would be willing to consider
closing the case, given the lengthy and thorough investigations which have

already been undertaken.

As soon as hear from her, | will write to you again.

Yours sincerely i

Bill Wiggin MP
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